
 

 

QCT Board Meeting, 14 June 2024 

Outcomes summary 

At the twentieth meeting of its three-year term, the Board: 

• Considered the implications of the introduction of the Bill on Reportable 
Conduct Scheme and Child Safety Standards and the potential resourcing 
requirements to address increased workload. 

• Approved changes to the education and promotion of the Australian 
Professional Standards for Teachers (APST) within QCT. 

• Approved QCT’s participation in the Australian Teacher Workforce Survey for 
2024 and draft letter to the Minister for Education and Minister for Youth 
Justice to seek approval to release the dataset as required under the Act. 

• Noted progression of implementation of recommendation relating to the 
review of integrity services. 

• Noted the progress update of the QCT research partnership with Central 
Queensland University (CQU) about the impact of teaching under Permission 
to Teach on career pathways into the profession. 

• Noted updates to the QCT Business Plan 2024 
 

• Noted reports from the Chair and the Director, reports from QCT committees 
and updates on registration and renewal.  

 

 


